
NOTICE 
New appointments to the Economic Regulation Authority’s 

Consumer Consultative Committee 

The Economic Regulation Authority today announced that a new position had been created 
on its Consumer Consultative Committee (ERACCC) for the Department of Indigenous 
Affairs. 

Ms Mia Kriznic has been appointed to the position.  

Also, Mr Andrew Canion has been appointed as the Chamber of Commerce and Industry’s 
representative on the Committee, replacing Ms Jessica Shaw. 

The ERACCC plays an important role in helping the information exchange between the 
Authority and consumers on regulatory issues in the gas, electricity, rail and water industries. 
More specifically, ERACCC provides: 

• a source of advice to the Authority from consumer representatives on its decision-
making and policy development on regulatory issues that affect small use consumers; 

• a means for the Authority to inform consumer representatives on regulatory issues; 

• an opportunity for consumer representatives to present their views on specific issues 
to the Authority; and 

• an avenue for broader consumer consultation on utility regulation issues. 

Further information about the work of the ERACCC is available on the Authority’s web site. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Lanie Chopping 
Manager Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 
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http://www.era.wa.gov.au/2/483/1/era_consumer_co.pm

